
Post Prom at Bethlehem Academy 
Saturday, May 4-5, 2024 

11:30 pm - 3:30 am 
 
We are excited to once again offer a Post Prom event! This year’s event will take place at Bethlehem 
Academy and will be filled with all kinds of games, prizes, food, and other fun activities. Post Prom is 
open to all students and their dates attending Prom at BA earlier in the evening and any BA junior and 
senior students, regardless of whether they attend Prom.  
 
Post Prom is a lock-in at Bethlehem Academy. Every student attending the event, regardless of age, must 
turn in a signed Parental Permission and Contact Information form (see attached) to the BA office by 
Friday, April 19th. 
 
Students attending only Post Prom must come to Bethlehem Academy by 11:30 PM.  
 
All food, drinks, and activities will be provided free of charge to students attending Post Prom. 
Therefore, absolutely no food or drink items of any kind will be allowed to be brought onto the premises 
of Bethlehem Academy. Also, no bags will be allowed to be brought into Bethlehem Academy (except 
bags smaller than 6”x4”x2”). Anyone attending Post Prom must understand their property and/or 
pockets will be checked prior to entry. Post Prom is designed to be a fun, safe event for everyone!  
 
Please note, students are being asked to bring a change of clothes to BA for the Post Prom event along 
with hangers & bags for dresses and tuxes when they arrive for Grand March. Items will be placed in a 
labeled bag provided by the Post Prom committee of junior class parents. Any inappropriate actions or 
violations of rules at the Post Prom event will result in the student’s parent(s) being notified to come 
pick up their child from the event.  
 
If a child wishes to leave the event prior to 3:30 AM, the parent(s) will be notified and the student will 
not be allowed to re-enter Bethlehem Academy.  
 
Finally, we are looking for junior and senior parents to help at Post Prom. It is always a fun event for the 
parents who help, as well! We will be sending out a Sign-up Genius invite looking for volunteers.  
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful Post Prom and have lots of fun lined up for a great night.  
 
Sincerely, 
The 2024 Post Prom Committee 
 


